Hi, everyone! My name is Jenae Robertz, and | currently work as a clinical pharmacist at an
ambulatory care clinic in Saginaw, Michigan. | received my Doctor of Pharmacy degree from the
University of Michigan in 2021.

| have been a member of FIP since 2018, however my journey with international pharmacy
pursuits first began in 2017 when | completed a community pharmacy internship in the
Netherlands through the Student Exchange Program organized by the International
Pharmaceutical Students’ Federation, or IPSF. In 2019, | took part in IPSF’s delegation to the
World Health Assembly in Geneva, Switzerland. | then served as Contact Person on the
International Standing Committee for the American Pharmacists Association Academy of
Student Pharmacists from 2020 to 2021, where | had the privilege of acting as Official Delegate
to IPSF’s 66th Annual World Congress and 13th Annual Pan American Regional Symposium.

My aforementioned experiences have galvanized me to continue work within the international
pharmacy community and advocate for the crucial role that pharmacists and pharmaceutical
scientists play around the world.

| look forward to serving ECPG in the role of Secretary for this mandate, and | can’t wait to
connect with you all!



